
 
 

 
November 7, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear National Federations, 
 
On behalf of the ASBC, I would like to inform you of a minor change regarding the 
ASBC Asian Elite Men’s and Women’s Boxing Championships. Due to the current 
situation in the region, and at the request of the host country, the competition will be 
relocated to a different country to ensure the safety and security of our boxers, 
officials, and staff. 
 
At this time, there are no significant changes to the scheduled dates, though there 
may be an adjustment of one or two days. Please continue your preparations, and 
rest assured that the ASBC is committed to providing a safe and competitive 
environment for all participants. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and cooperation. The details will be announced 
shortly, and we look forward to an outstanding championship together. 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
       Ali Salameh 
 
ASBC Secretary General 

 


